Dr. Gary A. Pertmer, Associate Chairman October 22, 1998 - AR
Nuciear Engineering Program

Acting Director, Maryland University Training Reactor

Department of Materials and Nuclear Engineering

University of Maryland 2
College Park, Maryland 20742

SUBJECT: INITIAL EXAMINATION REPORT NO. 50-166/0L-98-01
Dear Dr. Petmer:

During the week of October 12, 1998, the NRC administerer: an initial examination to an
employee of your facility who had applied for a license to oy erate your University of
Maryland Reactor. The examination was conducted in acco dance with NUREG-1478,
“Non-Power Reactor Operator Licensing Examiner Standards,” Revision 1.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 »f the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter
and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this examination, please contact me on
(301) 415-2170.
Sincerely,

Original Signed by:

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommiss‘oning
Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Docket No. 50-166

Enclosures: 1. Initial Examination Repert
No. 50-166/0L-98-01
2. Examination and answer key (RO/SRO)
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20655-0001
October 22, 1998

Dr. Gary A. Pertmer, Associate Chairman

Nuclear Engineering Program

Acting Director, Maryland University Training Reactor
Department of Materials and Nuclear Engineering
University of Maryland

College Park, Maryland 20742

SUBJECT: INITIAL EXAMINATION REPORT NO. 50-166/0L-98-01

Dear Dr. Pertmer:

During the week of October 12, 1998, the NRC administered an initial examination to an
employee of your facility who had applied for a license to operate your University of
Maryland Reactor. The examination was conducted in accordance with NUREG-1478,
"Non-Power Raactor Operator Licensing Examiner Standards,” Revision 1.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter
and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this examination, please contact me on
(301) 415-2170.

Sincerely,

SIS

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Docket No. 50-166

Enclosures: 1. Initial Examination Report
Nu. 50-166/0L-98-01
2. Examination arnd answer kay (RO/SRO)
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Director, Dept. of Natural Resources
Power Plant Siting Program

Energy & Coastal Zone Administration
Tawes State Office Building
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Mr. Roland Fletcher, Director

Center for Radiological Health
Maryland Department of Environment
201 West Presten Street

7th Floor Mail Room

Baltirmore, Maryland 21201

Mr. Vincent G. Adams

Associate Director-Reactor Facility

Department of Materials and
Nuclear Engineering

University of Maryland

College Park, Maiyland 20742
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